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0 Reading 

(40-60 minutes a day)
Math

(30-40 minutes a day)
Science/Social Studies

(20-30 minutes a day)
Writing

(20-40 minutes a day)
Social-Emotional/Other

(10-20 minutes a day)
M

on
da

y

online offline online offline online offline online offline online offline

- Lexia for 20 
minutes (OR choice 
of Lexia Skill Builder 
worksheets)

- Choose a Lexia 
Skill Builder 
worksheet (OR Lexia 
online for 20 
minutes)

- Read a choice 
book for 30 minutes 
or more

- Symphony Math 
OR Khan Academy 
for 20 minutes

- Play "Decimal 
Top-It" OR 
"Multiplication Top-
It"

Mystery Science 
Minilesson: "How 
do Germs Get 
Inside of Your 
Body?"

- Signs of Spring 
Inquiry, Day 6 

- Read "April is a 
Dog's Dream" by 
Marilyn Singer in 
Google Classroom

- Print and read 
"April is a Dog's 
Dream" by Marilyn 
Singer

- Amazing Words 
activity for an 
animal poem

- Fourth grade 
Google Hangout at 
2:00pm

- Draw while listening 
to music. Try more 
than one different 
kind of song.

Tu
es

da
y - Video read-aloud 

with Ms. Paglia 
Baker

- Add to "Characters 
We're Studying" doc

- Read a choice 
book for 30 minutes 
or more

- Complete a 
metacognitive jot

- Xtra Math for 10-
15 minutes (OR the 
Multiplication Drill 
sheet)

- Multiplication 
Drill Sheet #3 (OR 
Xtra Math)

- Choice of Area & 
Perimeter practice 
sheets

- Signs of Spring 
Inquiry, Day 7 
(studying data, 
writing 
conclusions)

- Read "Mosquito" by 
J. Patrick Lewis in 
Google Classroom

- Print and read 
"Mosquito" by J. 
Patrick Lewis 

- Draft a poem 
about an animal 
using yesterday's 
"Amazing Words" 

- Check out the 
mammals section of 
the American 
Natural History 
Museum

- Write a list of 25 of 
your favorite things

W
ed

ne
sd

ay

- Read a NewsELA 
article, take the 
quiz, and check 
your answers

- Read a choice 
book for 30 minutes 
or more

- Symphony Math 
OR Khan Academy 
for 20 minutes

- Try the Area & 
Perimeter Activity

- Signs of Spring 
Inquiry, Day 9 (final 
reflection)

- Read "Fly, 
Dragonfly!" by Joyce 
Sidman in Google 
Classroom

- Print and read "Fly, 
Dragonfly!" by Joyce 
Sidman

- Amazing Words for 
a new animal 
   OR
- Draft a new animal 
poem

- Check out the 
dinosaurs section of 
the American 
Natural History 
Museum

- Make a poster of the 
25 favorite things you 
listed yesterday

Th
ur

sd
ay - Video read-aloud 

with Ms. Paglia 
Baker

- Add to "Characters 
We're Studying" doc

- Read a choice 
book for 30 minutes 
or more

- Complete a 
metacognitive jot

- Xtra Math for 10-
15 minutes (OR 
Multiplication Drill 
sheet)

- Multiplication 
Drill Sheet #4 (OR 
Xtra Math)

- Choice of Area & 
Perimeter practice 
sheets

- Read "Traveling 
Seeds" e-book 

- Print and read 
"Traveling Seeds" 
e-book

- Read "Forest Walk" 
by Kristine 
O'Connell George in 
Google Classroom

- Print and read 
"Forest Walk" by 
Kristine O'Connell 
George

- Take a walk and 
make a list of ideas 
for poetry from what 
you experience 
outdoors

- Fourth grade 
Google Hangout at 
2:00pm

- Re-read a book you 
LOVED when you were 
younger

Fr
id

ay
 - Lexia for 20 

minutes (OR Lexia 
Skill Builder 
worksheets)

- Lexia Skill Builder 
worksheets (OR 
Lexia online for 20 
minutes)

- Read a choice 
book for 30 minutes 
or more

- Symphony Math 
OR Khan Academy 
for 20 minutes

- Try "Fishing for 
Digits" or play a 
"Top-It" game

- Try the "Seed 
Copter" activity

- Write a letter or 
email to someone 
who misses you!

- Weekly Reflection 
Sheet in Google 
Classroom

- Go on a "flower-
peeping" walk or drive 
and look for different 
types of flowers 
blooming


